
 

5 June 2020 

 

Dear Y10 parent / carer, 

 

I’d like to update you about the return to school for Y10 students.  Y10 students will have 

the opportunity to return to school from 15 June.   This was confirmed by the government 

late last week.  I am now in a position to give you some more details about our plans for 

Y10. 

 

If you indicated in our survey that you would like your child to return to school, you will 

receive a detailed letter next week along with a PowerPoint presentation to share with 

your child.  Each student will be invited to attend school once a week for 3 hours.  They will 

attend the same day, as part of the same group each week.  They will have the 

opportunity to speak to an English teacher, a maths teacher and a science teacher about 

the work they have been completing at home.  The purpose of these sessions, at school, 

will be to support the online learning taking place at home.  We will continue to set work for 

all students using Google Classroom and expect Y10 to complete tasks in all subjects. 

 

We will be using the information from our survey to organise our groups.  If you did not 

complete the survey or if you have changed your mind about your child attending / not 

attending school please contact us on: admin@grahamschool.org. 

 

I would like to reassure you that we have planned rigorously for the return of Y10 students.  

At the forefront of our planning is the health, safety and well–being of all members of our 

community.  Students attending school will be expected to follow strict social distancing, 

respect our code of conduct and engage positively with the support we will be offering. 

 

Thank you for your continued support during this period.  If you have any questions, please 

contact school. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

Emma Robins 

Principal | Graham School 

 

 

mailto:admin@grahamschool.org

